Paula Vandehey

From: Sue Ofson

Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 7:35 AM
To: Paula Vandehey :
Subject: FW: School Education

fyi

From: Jessica Schuitz [mailto:newsc@newsc.org]
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 3:38 PM

To: Sue Olson

Subject: School Education

Hi Sue,
NEWSC participated in the Qutagamie County Field Days again this year. We manned a water station in which 5" & 6™
grade students & chaperones learned about stormwater runoff and management, agriculture runoff, groundwater and

watersheds. In three days we reached 973 students and more than 75 teachers or chaperones,

Many Appleton schools were involved inthe program:

Name of School # of kids
_St. Peter Lutheran 45
Houdini Elementary o 100
Janet Berry Elementary 1135
Mount Olive Lutheran 50
_Johnston Elementary 60
Jefferson Elementary 90
Total | 480

We have aiso been invited to participate in an environmental education program at Valley New School in Appleton. This
is a semester long program that we will be mentoring a group of students who will be conducting a stormwater related
water quality project and then presenting it at a community event in December. This is a project that our new Qutreach
Coordinator will be helping with — you'll meet her tomorrow! We'll keep you updated®©

Jessica Schuntl

Director

Northeast Wisconsin Stormwater Consortium
PO Box 1861, Appleton, Wi54912
920.858.4246

Protect Wisconsin Water -
Visit RenewQurWaters.org to find out how!




